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Benjamin Buckley

From: Jesse Gaver <gaverjesse@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 10:09 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns Project Support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To HDC Members, 
I am reaching out as a neighbor in support of the proposed project taking place at 2108 Burns Ave. that will be 
discussed in the June 14th meeting.  
  
Despite the plans being unanimously passed in 2021 project plans have been corrected and updated in order to 
accommodate requested changes. The update that requires approval adds a connector hallway to the two new 
buildings being built joining them together  
  
As neighbors and friends of Gabby and Gary I can personally attest to the fact that they are happy to 
accommodate changes in order to uphold the standards set forth by the HDC as they are committed to ensuring 
historic standards remain in place for years to come.  
  
Please consider this email my written show of faith that the proposed project tweaks should be approved so 
that no other variances will be needed and permitting can continue as planned.  
  
Please do not hesitate to reach out if there is any other information I can provide in support of the project.  
  
Thank you, 
Jesse Gaver  
 
--  
Jesse Gaver 
Connect With Me On Linkedin 
(815) 671-3103 
 


